OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT



August 1, 2011

To: AASHE STARS Review Committee

Dear Sirs,

I affirm that the responses that have been submitted to the AASHE STARS (Sustainability Tracking Assessment and Rating System) are accurate as of this date. We were diligent in contacting College faculty and staff and published reports and inventories to ensure that only correct data has been reported.

We recognize that this first completion of the AASHE STARS comprehensive campus sustainability inventory helps us establish a baseline upon which we can continue to improve. Thank you for creating and sponsoring this objective measurement tool to assist our efforts to continually become a more sustainable organization.

Respectfully,

Thomas R. Rochon

President